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Ruairí Ó Murchú T.D. 
 
 
3rd November, 2021  
 
 
PQ51863/21  To ask the Minister for Health the reason healthcare workers at the section 38 St. John of 
God Services North East have not been given the HSE Covid-19 payment for healthcare workers from 
March 2020 - Ruairí Ó Murchú 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  
 
The HSE does not have a role in relation to the pay and conditions of persons employed by organisations 
such as St. John of God Services North East.  This is a matter for the individual employer and should be 
referred directly to that organisation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________________ 
Marie O’Sullivan  
National HR 
 


